
  
 

 
 

 
 
Stakeholders Association Annual Meeting 
October 24, 2016 | ACC Liverpool Room 3A| Liverpool, United Kingdom 
 
 

3:00 PM Registration and Coffee  

4:00 PM Welcome and Introduction  
Willo Brock, Senior VP of External Affairs, TB Alliance 
Karl Hofmann, Stakeholders Association President  

 A Patient and Community Perspective on New TB Treatments 
Steve Bradley, TB Survivor and Patient Advocate 
Maurine Murenga, SHA Community Representative 

 State of the TB Alliance 
Mel Spigelman, President & CEO, TB Alliance  

 Q&A 

 Childhood TB: Country Introduction of Improved FDCs 
Cherise Scott, Director Pediatric Programs, TB Alliance 
Immaculate Kathure, Child TB Services Coordinator of the Kenya NTP 
Sarah Mulera, SHA Community Representative 

 Interactive Discussion and Q&A – Paul Sommerfeld 

 Closing Message – Karl Hofmann  

6:30 PM Reception   
 


